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IIM Lucknow retains 4th position in prestigious NIRF ranking 

 

 
 
Indian Institute of Management Lucknow is proud to announce that it has retained the 
4th place amongst all management schools in the prestigious NIRF 2020 rankings. 
This year IIM Lucknow has significantly improved its scores compared to last year in 
all the criteria. The overall rank is based on, teaching learning and resources, research 
and professional practice, graduation outcomes, outreach and inclusivity and peer 
perception.  
 
This is yet another proof of our unfailing commitment towards excellence in 
management education and we are committed towards taking IIM Lucknow to even 
greater heights in the coming year. 
 
For any further query/clarifications, please feel free to contact: 
 
Prof. Vikas Srivastava 
Chairperson, Corporate Communications and Media Relations 
Email: ccmrchair@iiml.ac.in 
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